NTxPCC BOD Meeting Minutes – 10/20/2012
Attendees:   W. Blattner, B. Stahl, T. Theiss, T. Dillon, G. Wallace.
The meeting was called to order at 11:00 am by Wolfram Blattner.
Wolfram noted that the BOD reviewed and approved a Mission Statement for NTxPCC via e-mail recently.
Terrance Ates with the Tyler, Texas group was operating under a grant which has ended.  Terrance has agreed to be an affiliated member but will not vote since he has resigned as a member of the BOD.
The 2012 Financial Statement was reviewed and approved (through 10/20/2012).
The proposed Budget for 2013 was also reviewed and approved.
The annual meeting will be held on November 8, 2012 and will include nominations of Wolfram Blattner, Tom Dillon, and Terry Theiss for re-election to the BOD.  Additional nominations will be accepted from the floor.  An e-mail to all members will be sent prior to the annual meeting. 
The 2013 Symposium speakers need to be selected at this time.  It will take place at Noah’s Event Center in Irving again in 2013.
Wolfram suggested that any volunteers driving over 50 miles will be reimbursed at the rate of $0.35 per mile. Everybody agreed.
The Hawgs of Texas (HOT) Rally in Columbus, Texas is on the weekend of April 20, 2013.
Tom Dillon brought up that Cancer Treatment Centers of America has a program of Ambassadors to go to support groups.  Should they participate with NTxPCC?  CTCA are a “for profit”, out-of-State organization and are in competition with local health facilities in our area.  There is potential for conflicts with other organizations that support NTxPCC.  The board opposed participation with CTCA at this time.
A recipient for the Justin Sucato Award was discussed.  A name is under consideration.
Wolfram asked Gregg Wallace to coordinate the HOT Bike Rally in Columbus, Texas.

Meeting Adjourned 1:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted.
Gregg Wallace - Secretary

